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Hurricane Helene created damage for many congregation’s members and communities in our area. The recovery effort will be a long, difficult and expensive process. The Holston Presbytery Disaster Response Team has been organized to help focus and coordinate congregations’ support for these efforts. We expect to be doing this with you for some time to come.
The Holston Presbytery Disaster Response Team is working to help Congregations:
· Get survivors any food, temporary housing and mental health services they may need.
· Find survivors short and long term funding for their recovery and rebuilding efforts.
· Connect and coordinate volunteers with effective work projects.
· Discover individuals’ and families’ unmet needs as they arise and finding resources to meet these needs.
100% of the money donated to disaster relief on the Holston Presbytery’s relief will specifically address needs in Northeast Tennessee. A member of the Presbytery's Finance and Budget Committee is on the Team, and they will be coordinating with that Committee and Presbytery leadership insure faithful stewardship of all donations.
Members of the Disaster Response Team are:
· Harrell Cobb, hlcobb@hotmail.com, 423-329-8310.
· Pauline Douglas, dlp405.pd@gmail.com, 865-216-0804.
· Geoffrey Hoare, hoarega@gmail.com, 352-214-5379.
· Allen Huff, allenhuff63@gmail.com, 423-444-9460, until January 1, 2025.
· Chris Kilday, candtkilday@gmail.com,423-620-1369.
· Rebecca Nunley, rebekalu@gmail.com, 423-737-2169.
· Rick Raum, rdraum@gmail.com, 423-226-2084.
· Karen Russell, karen@holstonpresbytery.org, 618-562-0367, ex officio.
· Jeanne Stoker jeannemark@comcast.net, 423-620-0749.
· Ray White, whitewoodcounseling@gmail.com, 423-522-1118.
If you are interested in joining the Team and helping out please contact any team member.

